
 
School Council Meeting 

18th October 2021 at 2.30pm 

 

Present 

Y1: Ivy and Ollie 

Y2: Toby and Poppy 

Y3: Grace and Tom 

Y4: Bella and Liam 

 

Apologies 

YR: Neve and Jack 

 

Agenda 

● Actions from last meeting; 

● Winning house names; 

● Next steps; 

● AOB 

 

Comments and Actions 

● Votes have been collected in and the results are: 

○ Trees: 11 votes 

○ Woodland animals: 60 votes 

○ Birds: 20 votes 

○ Saints: 8 votes 

● This means that our new school houses will be called: Foxes, Squirrels, Badgers 

and Hedgehogs! 

● School council members return to classes to pass on the results. 

● It was then agreed that the next actions for the house system would be to: 

○ Assign a School 360 colour to each animal; 

○ Design a logo or crest for each house; 

○ Create a new display board in school to promote the new house system! 

● The Council agreed that a logo design competition, to run over half term, should take 

place. The winning logos could then be assigned to each house. 

● Mrs Hart to make a template for the logo (shape chosen by a vote) and distributed to 

all classes for children to take home over half term. 

 

Next meeting: Monday 1st November at 2.30pm 


